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	reading
	Writing
	Word
	Math
	Science
	Social studies

	· Guided reading groups
	· Complete sentences, working in writing folders
	· We have begun Words their way spelling
	· Sorting
· Word problems
	· Finishing hot and cold temperatures
	· Grade 2’s will begin their final project on Meteghan this month









A Note from Miss Laura


Hello everyone!��We have had a busy and marvelous October.  The grade 2 class is continuing on comprehension strategies by reading quality texts as a class.  We have finished working on using higher vocabulary and thinking about the word choices authors use to engage with the reader.  We have now moved onto introducing schema which is our background knowledge on topics.  This way we can gain deeper understanding of what the author is writing and have a better connection to the story.  We have also been working hard on our sight words as well as looking for in depth as to how words are made.  ��In Grade 1 math, we have been having a ball counting everything to 100.  The students are getting pretty good at doing it and I encourage 2 minutes of practice every night.  We are also working on place value and understanding of quantities that go with numbers.  ��In Grade 1 social, we have been expanding our knowledge of our home and connecting it to homes around the world.��I hope you have an excellent Halloween!��Ms. Laura




















Events:


Please remember library day is every Wednesday


November 4 – Farm safety assembly


November 6 – Levi’s birthday


November 10 – Landon’s birthday and Remembrance Day assembly


November 11 – Remembrance Day, no school


November 16 – No school


November 20 – Report cards go home


November 25 – P/T interviews


November 27- No school

















A note from Mrs. Lazaruk


Our class has been working very hard this month. Most students now have a home reader that goes home with sight words every night. You also received a note along with this book with reading suggestions. Please contact me if you have any questions regarding reading with your child.  











What we are learning with Mrs. L this month:





Contact Information � HYPERLINK "mailto:Jennifer.lazaruk@ghsd75.ca" �Jennifer.lazaruk@ghsd75.ca�


� HYPERLINK "http://lazarukclassroomsite.weebly.com/" �http://lazarukclassroomsite.weebly.com/�


 








